
Preface 
 
 
The First Central European Conference in Linguistics for Postgraduate Students 
(CECIL’S 1) was held at the Faculty of Humanities of Pázmány Péter Catholic 
University, Piliscsaba, Hungary, on 29–30 August 2011. The conference encompassed 
the core fields of modern linguistics and sociolinguistics, with special focus on languages 
spoken in Central European countries, and their comparison with other languages. 
Conference participants presented a total of 36 papers (21 talks and 15 posters) over the 
course of the two beautifully sunny days, with keynote presentations by Prof. Caroline 
Féry and Prof. Katalin É. Kiss. The current volume contains 19 selected papers delivered 
at the conference. 

CECIL’S 1 was organized by Pázmány Péter Catholic University (PPCU) and our 
partner institutions: The John Paul II Catholic University of Lublin, Palacky University in 
Olomuc, and Comenius University in Bartislava. We are indebted to Prof. Anna 
Bondaruk of The John Paul II Catholic University, Prof. Ludmila Veselovska of Palacky 
University and Prof. Katalin É. Kiss of PPCU for contributing their kind help at various 
stages of this project. Our special thanks go to the postgraduate students of the Faculty 
of Humanities of PPCU who gave their hands both before and after, and particularly 
during, the days of the conference. Lilla Pintér deserves special mention for making 
arrangements on site at the campus, as well as for taking such efficient care of 
accommodation matters at the dormitory. 

We are also grateful to all of the anonymous reviewers who sorted through the 
abstracts we had received, narrowing the program down to the papers that were invited 
for presentation. We cannot adequately express our appreciation to the anonymous 
reviewers of the submitted manuscripts, who generously provided their constructive 
criticism and expert advice. A number of the papers in the volume owe a great deal to 
their helpful comments. 

We would like to thank our main sponsor, the International Visegrad Fund, whose 
Small Grant awarded to this project made it possible to organize the conference and 
produce the present proceedings volume. Many thanks to Ms. Barbora Hromeková and 
Ms. Kristína Ácsová of the Fund’s Secretariat, who provided their guidance and 
dependable support throughout the process. 

My last word of thanks go to Dia Varga, co-editor of the present volume, whose 
unfailing assistance from the very beginning to the end of this project made CECIL’S 1 
the success that it turned out to be. Without her devoted efforts the conference simply 
would not have occurred. 
 
 
 

Balázs Surányi 
(co-editor of the present volume) 


